
Amanda Henry 

6 Flavelle Crescent 

Lindsay, ON K9V 6E2 

June 16, 2017 

 

Dear Major Letham & City of Kawartha Lakes Councillors,  

 

RE: CKL Noise Bylaw 

 

On behalf of Rebecca Burn and David Gallwey, I’m requesting an exemption from 

the CKL noise bylaw for Saturday, July 15, 2017 from 1600 hrs to Sunday, July 16, 

2017 at 0200 hrs.  

 

The wedding of Rebecca Burn and David Gallwey will take place at 971 Pigeon 

Creek Road, Janetville, Ontario. This is the property of Dorothy Burn, Rebecca’s 

grandmother. There will be two tents on the property, one 40 x 60 ft and the 

other 20 x 20 ft. The wedding will take place between 1600-1700 hrs, the dinner 

1700-1900 hrs and a dance will start at 1900 hrs. There will be a DJ and 

approximately 150 people in attendance.  

 

I look forward to your reply, regarding our request, for the exemption from the 

CKL noise bylaw for the Burn & Gallwey Wedding on Saturday, July 15, 2017 from 

1600 hrs to Sunday, July 16, 2017 at 0200 hrs.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Amanda Henry  


